
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

DATE: August 30, 2022 

TO: All Potential Bidders 

FROM: Jason Reynolds, PE (for Robertson County Schools) 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – Woodall Playground Expansion Project 

BID/PROJECT NO.: 1505 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: September 15, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. Central Time (Modified in this 
Addendum) 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original specifications as 
noted.   

Clarifications and/or Changes to the Contract Documents, Plans, & Specifications: 

Item #1 

Issue:  Bid Deadline and Opening 

Response:  The bid deadline and time of opening bids for this project is hereby extended to September 
15, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. Central Time.   The intent is to allow for appropriate time for bidder consideration 
of items discussed during the prebid meeting and further detailed in this addendum. 

Item #2 

Issue:  Concerns for handling, storing and reinstalling existing playground equipment.  Bidders noted 
concerns for responsibility pertaining to the potential fragility of existing equipment. 

Response:  The requirement for demolition, removal and disposal of certain pieces of existing equipment 
remains the same as detailed in construction plans requirements.  The requirement to remove, store and 
reinstall the other pieces as shown on plans is hereby removed from the construction requirements.  All 
playground equipment to be reused shall be removed from the project area by other parties prior to the 
start of this grading project.  Those responsible parties will then reinstall the equipment after completion 
of this parent project.  No further work requirements change. 

Bid Item Clarification:  All playground equipment to be disposed shall be included in Line Item 2 
(Demolition & Disposal).  The removal of the work above also removes the need for submitting a bid on 
Line Item 7 (Playground Equipment Removal/Storage/Reset), which is hereby deleted in entirety.  Bidders 
should strike through this item when submitting bids. 



Item #3 
 
Issue:  Questions about PIV (Post Indicator Valve) implications.   
 
Response:  There is no change to the requirements for this portion of the plans requirements which should 
be included as part of Line Item 10 (Utility Adjustments).  The only requirement is that the PIV be adjusted 
up to match the new finished grading.  The contactor can choose various construction techniques to 
accomplish that task which may or may not include reuse of the existing valve and relaying the water line 
to compensate or an alternative is to acquire a taller PIV (raised height version or telescoping option) that 
can leave the existing line as is.  Either way is okay with the owner and the work requirement and bid item 
remain unchanged as required in plans. 
 
 
Item #4 
 
Issue:  Workzone protective fencing.   
 
Response:  Discussion surrounded the plans requirement for continued, uninterrupted school operations 
while the construction occurs.  Standard workzone protection fencing is not required and now should be 
included in the final bid.  This item should be planned to completely prevent any child from reasonably 
entering the work zone, yet maintaining an exit from the rear of the building in emergency situations.  This 
equates to approximately 500+ feet of required protective, temporary fencing to be included in other items 
bid.  No additional line items will  be added to separate this requirement. 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 


